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August 22, 2025 

 

Nathan Barton 

Wasteline Inc 

PO Box 88 

Cortez, CO 81321 

 

 

RE: Granger Pit, Permit No.  M-2025-034, Application Decision Due Date Extension 

Request Approval 

Dear Mr. Barton: 

On August 19th 2025, the Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) received your 

request to extend the decision due date. Additional time is needed to publish notice in the paper. 

The newspaper failed to publish and additional time is needed to pubish and allow for comment. 

The Division is approving the extension request. The decision due date for permit application of 

M-2025-034 has been set for September 10th, 2025. 

 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 

me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Todd Jesse 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

 

Cc:  Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, DRMS 

        Nathan Barton, Environmental, Inc.  

         
 


